

---

**From:** Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>  
**Sent:** Saturday, June 1, 2019 10:42 PM  
**To:** Barry Thom - NOAA Federal; Garwin Yip; Cathy Marcinkevage; Howard Brown  
**Subject:** My pens down...

All,  
I just put my pen down; I know Garwin is still working. He has my Shasta mark up to compare against his. Howard's off tonight.

I am in major doghouse with family and so I dont think that I am needed tomorrow as documents are polished. Good luck on final draft!  
Cathy has pen on peer review questions.

On NOAA GC issue, I did not get hold of Chris tonight but did elevate two issues per email. If a call materializes tomorrow, I would certainly like to be part of it, so I don't confuse things further; but would be happy if it could wait until Monday, per Pauls attempts.

Their edits on analytic approach are very confusing and go far beyond what was agreed to in baseline section edits on Friday. I recommend not taking them , and sending to peer review as is, and continuing to elevate as possible.

I do think we need to return to next week exactly where we are on Shasta storage - - I think we moved off some key analytic conclusions tonight due to pressure. I know I'm not completely comfortable with that. But we can re-group next week.

- M

Sent from my iPad